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•
THE REPRESENTATIVE

OF THE

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
TO THE

UNITED NATIONS

•

•

December 1, 1993

Dear Professor Bassiouni:

Thank you for your letter. I am glad you also found our
meeting of November 2 useful. I am also pleased that you are
able to remain as Chairman of the Commission until such time as
the office of the Prosecutor is up and running and that you are
prepared to cooperate with the office of the Prosecutor including
making all information available to him.

Thank you also for the "non-paper" which does not make
pleasant reading but raises some important questions. I have
given copies of it to Bob Rosenstock whom you know and to the
Office of the Legal Adviser in the Department of state .

Sincerely,

It.locwvU.t. OlJo~~
Madeleine K. Albright

Mr. M. Cherif Bassiouni
Professor of Law
DePaul University, College of Law
25 East Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, Ill. 60604-5919
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